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This bill is unreasonably outrageous, and will be a severe cost impact to myself and 

my family, as well as my community. The cost of everything is increasing without a 

true warranted reason, all while there are an abundance of homeless youth, 

homeless adults, and even worse than that homeless veterans. This bill will only 

create an unreasonable burden onto the people of Oregon when prices are already 

far too high. If the bill passes you can guarantee this will financially impact hundreds 

of people throughout Oregon and more than likely further increase the number of 

people losing their homes and or needing to seek out financial help from the state of 

Oregon to buy food, which is already a ridiculous process. I firmly oppose this bill. 


